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Next Week:
Tuesday 5th March Y5/6 Football Tournament @ Woodend

Wednesday 6th March Netball Match @ The Lea

Thursday 7th March World Book Day (details in email sent 14th Feb)

Dance Display @ Oaklands College

14:50 Sharing Assembly

Key Dates / Reminders:
Last day of term 2pm Thursday 28th March
Easter Break Fri 29th March - Fri 12th Apr
Start of Summer Term Monday 15th April

Dear Parents / Carers,

It was lovely to see so many parents and families at morning sharing assembly this week as we

welcomed Nursery to share with us. It is always such a joyous occasion. I love seeing the children's

pride in their work and being able to congratulate them for all their successes. Thank you also for

coming along to parent consultations this week. There have been some very useful conversations

and we are always very grateful to be able to work with you to improve your children’s school

experience.

The theme of this week has definitely been GOLD! We

are incredibly proud of both the Year 3 Speed Stacking

Team and the Year 3 & 4 Rapid-Fire Cricket Team -

they all worked very hard to prepare and showed true

Beech Hyde spirit at the competitions. On Tuesday the

girls speed stacking team came 4th out of 13 schools,

and the boys came 1st. Special congratulations to

Aaron in Year 3 for winning gold medals in his super

fast 333 and 363 events.

Then on Wednesday the cricket team became district

champions. Special thanks go to Mr Drake who is

always very busy taking every opportunity to involve our children in as many different sporting

events as possible. We are looking forward to both football and netball tournaments in the next two

weeks and to participating in the Oaklands College dance festival. Go Beech Hyde!

Although this is a short half term we have plenty to pack in with World Book Day next week, Science

Week, Comic Relief and Shakespeare Week before Easter.

Congratulations this week go to Allayah Harti for receiving the Davey Cup for Maths and to Aisling

Moriarty for being awarded the English STAR award.

If you have any queries or concerns, please feel free to contact me at head@beechhyde.herts.sch.uk.

With best wishes

Karen Thomas
Headteacher

Attendance of the Week Rec/KS1 = Rec - 100%
Attendance of the Week KS2 = Year 5 - 98%

mailto:head@beechhyde.herts.sch.uk


WORK OF THE WEEK

Alessia Jones

Evie Stratton

Ra'nell Pike-Chance

Luna Giddings

Melisa Todaj

James Kenton

Jessica Shaw & Ella Clarke

Jack Harris

SEND Parents Coffee Morning
Mrs Shore will be hosting her very helpful SEND Coffee Morning on
Thursday 14th March, 9-10am.

A representative from the Hertfordshire charity, SPACE will be
attending. They support families of children who are neurodivergent
in Hertfordshire. More information can be found by clicking this link. SPACE
Hertfordshire

https://spaceherts.org.uk/
https://spaceherts.org.uk/



